
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
December 17, 2015
 

***MEDIA ADVISORY***
Lt. Governor Scott to Participate in Webinar: “Neighbors Helping Neighbors Stay Warm”

Lt. Governor Phil Scott will speak about the “Wheels for Warmth” program during a free 
webinar at 12 p.m. on Thursday, December 17. The webinar, hosted by the Tri-State Learning 
Collaborative on Aging, will focus on community-driven heating assistance programs in 
Vermont, New Hampshire and Maine. 

Established in 2005, the annual “Wheels for Warmth” tire recycle and resale event has raised 
$309,190 for emergency heating assistance, 14,700 safe tires back into use and 25,054 safely 
recycled.

DATE: Thursday, December 17
TIME: 12:00-1:30 PM
PARTICIPATE: Register online at http://agefriendly.community/2015/12/warm/ 

###

For more information, please contact:

Rachel Feldman, Chief of Staff, Lt. Governor Phil Scott
rachel.feldman@vermont.gov  //  Office: 802-828-2226  
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